
This Week   
24 Monday  

   
 
 

25 Tuesday 
  9:30 am   
  7:00 pm 

 
East Burnaby Quilters @ wbc 
Elders Meeting @ wbc 
 

26 Wednesday 
  7:00 pm 

 
Coquitlam Care Group 

27 Thursday 
   
 

 
 

28 Friday 
  10:00 am 
  6:00 pm 
  7:30 pm 

 
Woodyard Memorial Service @ FMFS 
ISMC FOCUS Club @ SFU 
New Westminster Care Group 
 

29 Saturday 
  8:00 am 
  1:30 pm 

 
Monthly Prayer @ wbc 
McAllister Memorial Service @ wbc 

1 Sunday  
  10:00 am 
  3:00 pm 
 

 
Extended Sunday Morning Service / SS 
Mohabat Farsi Church @ wbc 
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Our Elders 
Gert Kriel (chair) gert@wbchapel.com 778.889.9493 
Randall Martin randall@wbchapel.com 604.936.1275 
 
Teaching & Pastoral 
Brian Thompson brian@wbchapel.com 604.522.9311 
 
Sunday School 
Coordinator: Anna-Maria Kriel 604.781.8960 
 
Prayer Chain 
Coordinator:   Barbara Hankey 604.469.2674 
 
Committees 
Christian Education Brian Thompson 604.345.4986 
Missions Wayne Fung 604.421.6292 
Finance/Administration Duncan Hay 604.936.5161 
Music Dale Carter  604.381.0471 
Operations Victor Powell 604.937.7266 
Special Ministries Joy Carter  604.381.0471 
Women to Women Barbara Jones 604.574.9543 
 
Office 
Betty Fung betty@wbchapel.com 604.522.9311 
Hours: 9:30 am - 2:30 pm Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 
 

 
Option of secure online giving available on our church 
website www.wbchapel.com through the Tithe.ly 
platform. 

The Sunday messages are available at www.wbchapel.com or on 
CD.  Fill in a request form (available in the foyer), or contact 
Betty at 604.522.9311 

Missed the message? 

Pastoral Ministries 

Spending of funds is confined to board approved programs and projects. 
Each gift designated toward an approved program will be used as  
designated with the understanding that when any given need has been 
met or cannot be completed for any reason determined by the board, 
designated gifts will be used where most needed. Such gifts, as well as 
general church offerings are receipted with an official receipt for income 
tax purposes.  

Note from the  Treasurer 
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Sunday, February 23, 2020 

~ worship ~ fellowship ~ evangelism ~ service ~ 

~Over 100 Years of God’s Faithfulness~ 

Since 1907 



Series: The Life of Christ 
Title: The Stain 
Text: Mark 7:1-5, 14-23 
Speaker: Brian Thompson 

Next Week: Extended Sunday Morning Service 

Announcements: Morné Thompson 
 
Series: The Life of Christ 
Title: The Waiting 
Text: Mark 5:21-42 
Speaker: Brian Thompson 

Sunday Morning Service                         10:00am 

Worship in Song  
Announcements & Pastoral Prayer 
Sermon/message 
The Lord’s Supper (Communion) 
Closing and Benediction  
 

All who acknowledge Jesus Christ as their Lord and Saviour are 
welcome to participate in the Lord’s Supper. 

Sunday school is available for children aged 3-12 years. 
Children will be dismissed after the announcements to    
head down to class with the teacher. 

Sunday School 

Child care is provided as needed for children up to 3 
years old during the worship service. The nursery is  
unsupervised but available for use at other times. 
 

Coordinator:  Anna-Maria Kriel 

Child Care 

All are welcome to stay for lunch after the 

close of service. If you are able, any cash 

donations would be appreciated to help 

cover the food costs. Thank you. 

WBC’s annual general meeting will take place today at 1:00pm 
following the fellowship lunch. Please have your information packet 
handy for reference. A few extra copies are available. 
 

* * * * * * * * 
 Note: Next Sunday is the first Sunday in March and will 
 be an Extended Sunday Morning Service. 
Service at 10:00am; break at 11:05am; Communion at 11:30am. 
 

* * * * * * * * 
Psalms reading challenge—one a day for your spiritual 
health. Today’s reading is Psalm 53. 

 

* * * * * * * * 
Barbara McAllister passed peacefully into the Lord’s 
presence on February 14. She was a long-time member of 
WBC and the mother of Joy Carter. A celebration of Barb’s 

life will be held at WBC on Saturday, February 29 at 1:30pm. 
If any ladies would like to assist with the service by bringing sweets/
savouries or serving, please speak with Carol Hay (604-936-9976). 

 

Our condolences to Jim Woodyard and family on the passing 
of his mother, Eleanor, on February 16. She is home with 
the Lord. Service will be held at First Memorial Funeral    
Services (1505 Lillooet Road, North Vancouver) on Friday, 

February 28 at 10:00am. 
 

Please remember these families in prayer as they grieve. 
 

You make known to me the path of life; 
    you will fill me with joy in your presence, 

    with eternal pleasures at your right hand.   Psalm 16:11 
 

* * * * * * * * 
In the foyer: 

 Canada Watch newsletter from  

 Our Daily Bread quarterly devotion (March-May) 

 Weekly study notes for the current “The Life of Christ” series 

 Thank You newsletter from Samaritan’s Purse 
 

* * * * * * * * 
New directory photos will be taken next Sunday during  
the break. Here’s your chance to be included in our chapel 
directory! Or to update your photo and/or information. 

Missionary of the Month 
 

Bert & Lois Mast 
Serving in Zambia & USA 
bertandloismast@hotmail.com 

 
   Support can be sent via MSC Canada 
   101 Amber Street, Unit 16          1-905-947-0468 
   Markham, Ontario   L3R 3B2          msccanada.org 

Kelly Lee 
 Feb. 27 

Brian Thompson 
 Feb. 27 

What’s happening…        also check special events board 

Registration for Regent College Summer Programs is now 

open: www.regent-college.edu/summer/courses 
 

* * * * * * * 
ISMC F.O.C.U.S. Club @ SFU 
Date: Friday, February 28 at 6:00pm 
WBC is signed up to provide the meal for this session of 
ISMC’s on-campus ministry to international students. Please 
help by signing up in the foyer to provide part of the meal—
we are doing mac’n’cheese with salad on the side. All food 
should be ready to serve and at the chapel by 5:15pm on  
Friday. The young adults will be taking it all to SFU to serve.  
 

* * * * * * * 
Israel: The People, The Land, The Future 
A Messianic Bible Conference 
See poster in foyer or their website for more details 
Date: Friday, March 6  from 7:00-9:00pm 
         Saturday, March 7 from 9:00am-5:00pm 
Place: Central Christian Assembly (5855 Imperial Street, Burnaby) 
Cost: $50 full registration at the door or register online for the 
full conference (claim discounted rate until March 1) or for selected 

sessions.   www.chosenpeople.ca/vc or 1-888-442-5535 
 

* * * * * * * 
Catering Group 3 is responsible for fellowship time in February. 
 

* * * * * * * 

https://msccanada.org/
https://www.regent-college.edu/summer/courses
https://chosenpeople.ca/vc/?mc_cid=415d73242b&mc_eid=b840e007ec

